
Dear Representative Salinas - I am emailing to voice my strong opposition for HB 3063, which would remove nonmedical 
vaccine exemptions. 
Quite simply, it is terrifying to think of free citizens being forced to be injected with a product that we have no control 
over.  We've already removed liability from this billion dollar industry and now politicians are planning to remove 
choice.  This is a clear overreach of the government and I wholeheartedly, do not support HB 3063.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Respectfully submitted,  
 Kristin Berg 
 


